



The voice of our community

January 13, 2010

2010 Officers:

Peter van Duinwyk President William Palladini 1st Vice President David Carpenter 2nd Vice President Monica Brock Petersen Secretary Gene Sinser Treasurer

Board of Supervisors Clerk of the Board 105 E. Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Directors:

Evan Aptaker Elisa Atwill Darlene Bierig Tom Bollay David Carpenter J.W. Colin Michael Cook Mindy Denson David Kent Richard Nordlund William Palladini Monica Brock Petersen Robertson Short Gene Sinser Peter van Duinwyk Jean von Wittenburg

Dear Supervisors:

19, 2010

RE:

The Montecito Association supports the proposed enhancements to the Code Enforcement Program. As we understand it, the proposed enhancements will allow the County to more efficiently and effectively pursue correction of code violations. While the procedures for issuance of a notice of violation are proposed to change, the program will continue to be complaint-based and violation fees would not change.

Proposed Code Enforcement Program Updates, Board Hearing of January

Thank you for your continued efforts to ensure that the plans, policies and regulations protecting the communities of Santa Barbara County are enforced.

Honorary Directors:

Louis Weider

Ralph Baxter
Dan Eidelson
Sally Kinsell
Robert V. Meghreblian
Naomi Schwartz
Richard Thielscher
Joan Wells

Sincerely,

Peter van Duinwyk, President

Executive Director:

Victoria Greene

Office Coordinator:

Carol Celic

Office:

1469 E. Valley Road Santa Barbara, CA 93108

P.O. Box 5278 Santa Barbara, CA 93150 Tel: (805) 969-2026 Fax (805) 969-4043